
TO :  hrules.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov <hrules.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 

FROM: Candace Pratt 
 296 SW Moonridge Pl. 
 Portland, OR 97225 
 Candace@icingsglass.com 
 

RE:  House Rules Committee Hearing on SB870 

 
Please see to it that Oregon become another state that passes National Popular Vote legislation.  To 
think 200+ years after this country was formed that such a system still exists of ‘people aren’t smart 
enough to vote for a President; and therefore, we need an electoral college in case they get it wrong’ is 
beyond comprehension.  I get it that low population red states see this as their shoe-in mechanism, but 
it’s wrong for this to exist in the 21st century. 
 
I ask you to pass this legislation.  Please. 
 
Sincerely, 
Candace Pratt 
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